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March 10, 2014 
 
FILED ELECTRONICALLY 
 
Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
Office of the Secretary 
445 12th Street, SW 
Room TW-A325 
Washington, DC 20554 
     Re: O3b Limited  
      File Nos. SES-LIC-20130528-00455 and  
      SES-AMD-20131025-01138    
   
Dear Ms. Dortch: 
 
This filing clarifies one element of the above-referenced application, in which O3b Limited (“O3b”) 
has requested, among other things, a waiver of the Commission’s Ka-band Plan, the U.S. Table of 
Allocations, and any other applicable operational rule, with respect to O3b’s operation of earth 
stations on non-U.S.-registered maritime vessels located in or near U.S. territorial waters. The earth 
stations will communicate with O3b's non-geostationary satellite orbit Fixed-Satellite Service 
system.   
 
O3b hereby clarifies that it will not commence operations pursuant to these waivers on any 
maritime vessel until the administration that has registered the maritime vessel has authorized 
O3b’s earth station operations on the vessel.   
 

Respectfully submitted, 

 
Joslyn Read 
Vice-President, Regulatory Affairs 
Joslyn.Read@o3bnetworks.com 
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